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This manuscript discuss the option to create an effective anti-corruption legal framerwork in 
Indonesia is to use the Deferred Prosecution Agreenment (DPA) model. DPA are commonly used 
in the U.K. and in the U.S. to overcome difficulties in enforcing prosecution of criminal acts by 
corporations, namely inefficiency, effort, and cost. In this paper, I show the DPA model in the U.K 
and the U.S and comparing its applications in both country. Australia is also developing a DPA 
model suitable for their country by looking from U.K and U.S. This paper is significant because 
Indonesia can learn from these jurisdictions so we can apply it in the Indonesian legal system. 
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